
December 2024

Holiday Greetings from Peoria Promise Foundation 

As the holiday season unfolds, we want to take a moment to send warm wishes to
all of you. We hope this time is filled with joy, peace, and unforgettable memories.
May the spirit of the season bring happiness to your home, and may the new year
ahead be full of hope, prosperity, and success. From our Peoria Promise family to

yours—Happy Holidays and a wonderful New Year!

If you or someone you know is a Peoria
Promise Alumni, and you would like to be
a part of the Promise, we want to hear from
you! Please contact us at
info@peoriapromise.org.

Peoria Promise Welcomes New Staff Member

Jaime Darwish joined Peoria Promise as the Director of
Operations and Student Affairs. Jaime comes to Peoria
Promise with an extensive background in education and a
wealth of knowledge. She is excited to work with our
students. If you have any questions throughout your
educational journey while working with Peoria Promise,
please email her at jaime@peoriapromise.org.
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January 2025 - Peoria Promise
Reimbursement Meetings
PRIOR to Spring Semester. Stay
tuned for specific dates!
January 21 - ICC Spring
Semester Begins
February 1 - Peoria Promise
Application opens
May 15 - Peoria Promise
Application closes
May 16 - ICC Spring Semester
Ends

Peoria Promise
Application

ICC's 2024-2025
Academic Calendar

Complete the FAFSA

​Take the 309 Challenge!

Welcome!

Peoria Promise Foundation
welcomes two new members to
the Board of Directors. Kyle
Smith (pictured left) comes to us
from Illinois American Water and
Dr. Kiran Velpula comes to us
from the College of Medicine here
in Peoria.

Peoria Promise Inducts New Leadership

https://app.peoriapromise.org/OnlineApplication.aspx
https://catalog.icc.edu/academiccalendar
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa


Jimmy Dillon of West Central Building
Trades has been inducted as the new
president of Peoria Promise Foundation.
Thank you, Jimmy, for your continued
commitment to keeping the promise alive!

Laura Sutter of RLI has been inducted as
the new Vice President of Peoria Promise
Foundation. Thank you, Laura, for your
continued commitment to keeping the
promise alive!
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